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TO:	 	 James H. Ammons, Jr., Ph.D.

	 	 Chancellor


FROM:	 Sheridan X. Cooper, J.D.

	 	 Director for Compliance


DATE:		 October 10, 2023


RE:	 	 Chancellor’s Data Report


As the Title IX Coordinator, am submitting a summarized report of power-based violence 
incidents in accordance with state law.  This information is required by the Louisiana Board of 
Regents and La. R.S. 17:3399.13.1.  The Chancellor of each Institution shall submit the report to 
the Board of Supervisor, President, and System Director for Compliance within fourteen (14) 
days of receiving the report from the Title IX Coordinator.  


The Louisiana Board of Regents (BOR) has instructed institutions to establish uniform policies 
and best practices to implement measures to address the reporting of power-based violence on 
Institutions’ campuses, the prevention of such violence and communication between Institutions 
regarding incidents of power-based violence, and the provision of medical and mental health care 
for these alleged victims which has been completed.  The Southern University System Uniform 
Policy on Power-Based Violence, Sexual Misconduct, and Title IX was signed by the Board of 
Supervisor on August 19, 2023.   


I have attached Form B1- Title IX Coordinator’s Data Report and Form B2-Chancellor’s 
Data Report, 2023-2024 Academic Year, Fall Semester.  This reporting period covers 
complaints from April 1, 2023 – September 30, 2023.  


Respectfully Submitted, 


Sheridan X. Cooper

Sheridan X. Cooper, J.D.
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